Dear Sirs

| have concerns about this application. When this was first raised as a possibility | did ask to be informed directly
about this development. | own Flat 1, 56 Mill Lane. | had asked your deparment to be included in any and all
correspondence. The first thing | knew about the current proposals was when my tenants forwarded your letter to
me. So | have only just had a chance to reply.

The proposed structure is still going to cause light blocking issues to my property. It is also not clear what is
proposed for the “workshop” area at the back of the garden. | am very concerned about this, and need further

clarification.

My postal address is Flat 1, 4 Lechmere Road.

I look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.



